
Die Internationale Juristenvereinigung Osnabrück (IJVO) und das European Legal Studies Institute (ELSI) 
 laden herzlich ein:   
 Ass.-Prof. Dr. Celia Martínez-Escribano 
 Associated Professor für Zivilrecht an der Universität Valladolid referiert zum Thema  The Influence of  the DCFR 

in Spanish Case Law 
 

am Dienstag, 23. August 2016 um 18:15 Uhr im Hörsaal 44/E04 des European Legal Studies Institute (ELSI) Süsterstraße 28, Osnabrück.  
The impact and relevance of  the DCFR differs among European jurisdictions. Regarding the Spanish case, the Supreme Court started to introduce references to the Draft in its judgements in 2009, and although they are not profuse, they continue nowadays. This trend has been increasingly followed by courts of  appeal, and it contributes to spread the incidence of  the DCFR in Spanish law, although it is a slow process.  As far as the DCFR is just a proposal of  regulation, its articles are not directly applied in Spain, but some of  its definitions and solutions are becoming relevant in the interpretation of  Spanish law or to resolve legal discussions. Additionally, legal scholars are paying more attention to this text in the proposal of  new national rules to modernize our XIX century Civil Code. This lecture explains and discusses the reference to the DCFR in Spanish case law and how it contributes to the evolution of  Spanish Private Law.  Dr. Celia Martínez-Escribano is Associate-Professor of  Civil Law at the University of  Valladolid since 2009. Her research is mostly specialized in Property Law. She has also published some studies in Consumer Law, Family Law, and Tort Law. She has been visiting researcher at the University of  Amsterdam (2015), the British Institute of  International and Comparative Law (2010), Harvard University (2008 and 2006), University of  Salzburg (2005) and University Panthéon-Assas, Paris II (2002).    Dem Vortrag geht um 18:00 Uhr ein Stehempfang voraus.  Im Anschluss an den Vortrag besteht Gelegenheit zur Diskussion.  
Alle Interessenten sind herzlich willkommen!    Für das Präsidium 2016 Dr. Aneta Wiewiorowska-Domagalska, Tina Kaloutá, Arne Schmieke 


